STUDENT BULLETIN

November 11, 1987

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Fall Semester

CHAPEL SCHEDULE

Wednesday, November 11th Veterans Day Holiday

Thursday, November 12th Dr. Braddy Friday, November 13th Missions Monday, November 16th MAPS

Tuesday, November 17-19 Pastoral Lec Series w/Paul Goodman Wednesday, November 18th

NOTE... Cafeteria hours for Wednesday, November 11th - Holiday

Breakfast 7:45 - 8:30 Lunch 12:00 - 1:00 Dinner 5:00 - 6:00

If you are looking for a ministry to be involved in, Children's Ministries need some drivers. You must be 21 years old; have a valid Washington State drivers licence; and have an intermediate endorsement. We really need some drivers so we can go and minister to the needs of the "little ones." Please see Kelli Dunker in Perks 516 if you are interested. Thank you. — Kelli Dunker

I wish to thank my "loving students" for their gift of "support" — two beautiful pairs of suspenders for my falling trousers. You're the greatest!

— Dr. Braddy

KCNC am 660
Wednesday is the Ministry Invite Night. Cory Lang invites leaders of the different student ministries every Wednesday from 5:00 to 5:30 p.m.. This week Jerry Earl and in future weeks look for Mike Ness, Pana Mamea, and many others to be on KCNC's Ministry Invite Night -- keeping you up to date.

BOOKSTORE NEWS
Big 30% to 60% off a limited special order...only while supply lasts!!!!

MK gathering, Sunday night November 15th after church at the MIR's house...12947 NE 145th Pl, Kirkland.

SOCCER TOURNAMENT Nov. 13th Fri Western Baptist 2:30 p.m. (7th Day Adventist Field) Nov. 14th Consolation Match 10:00 a.m. (Seahawk Field) Sat Nov. 14th 12:00 noon (Seahawk Field) Sat Final

The College/Career Fellowship of Neighborhood Church, Bellevue is in need of one or two persons to drive the church van on Sunday and Wednesday nights to pick up Northwest College students who need transportation to and from church. Please contact Hank Thomas, College Pastor, if interested or for more information.

ELEMENTARY EDUCATION STUDENTS:

Neighborhood Christian School needs volunteer tutors for half-hour weekly sessions. Contact Mrs. Retha Pendleton, 746-3258.

HEALTH CENTER:

- 1. Health Center Hours are Monday through Thursday from 11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Location adjacent to Crowder Lobby.
- 2. Flu Vaccine now available for \$1.00 during Health Center Hours.

3. Do you need your immunization updated? Free immunization for Measles/Rubella and Tetanus/Diphtheria is available at the Health Center.

GOOD NEWS! Duff Rowden's new tape "Let Us Draw Near" is finally here and available. You can obtain it at the Bookstore, or see Duff Rowden or Craig Gorc. Cost is \$8.00. (Great Christmas Gifts!)

The ACT Test will be given on Saturday, January 23, 1988 for all students (you know who you are!!) that do not have College Entrance Exam scores. The test will be started at 8:00 a.m. sharp. The test will be given in room F-7. Please come with a number 2 lead pencil and \$9.50 for the test fee. Thank you and see you there!

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES...

1. Evergreen Christian Center is looking for someone interested in Summer Youth Ministry Internship. Housing will be provided plus part-time salary. Contact Rev. Mark Robinson, 352-3410.

2. Youth Ministry Internship at Lapway A/G (outside of Lewiston, Idaho).
Provided: Housing, travel expenses, part-time jobs available. Contact Rev. Greg White (208) 843-2231 or 843-7276 in Lapway, Idaho.

3. Chapel of Peace (an A/G church in Lynnwood, WA) is in need of help in the area of Youth Ministries and worship on Wednesdays and Sundays. Will cover travel expenses. For more information contact Rev. Byron Newby at 774-7741. Address: 18527 60th Ave. W., Lynnwood, WA 98037.

Rob Vogel and his family would be delighted to invite an N.C. Student who does not have a place to go for Thanksgiving Dinner to join them around their table. Please contact Rob at 226-4084 or Sub box # 721.

INSTRUMENTALISTS: You are invited to join us each Wednesday morning in Chapel as we 'Make a Joyful Noise to the Lord.' Bring your instrument and meet with us on the front row, piano side, at 9:35. Thank you! Dr. C. White

Wednesday mornings at 6:30 a.m. you are invited, along with everyone on campus (students, staff, faculty and administration), to our weekly all-school prayer meeting. It will last for 45 minutes. Join us for an "hour of power" to change the world!

The Student Bulletin will be coming out on Wednesdays. Please be aware that the time for turning in your announcements is still the same....Mondays before noon. The bulletins will cover from Wednesday to Wednesday. Any Tuesday announcements must be turned in on the Monday of the previous week. In consideration of the increased activity in the workroom and the Dean of Students Office, this procedure should result in better consistency in printing and distribution. Thank you.

